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Friday 9th December 2022 

Parent Survey  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

You may remember in June we asked you to complete our survey and the results were published in 

our newsletter on Friday 22nd July 2022.  

Since then, we have continued to make improvements based on the feedback we received including 

the following: 

 We are continuing our journey as a United Against Bullying Silver Status school, by gathering 

pupil ideas and thoughts, training staff and taking part in Anti-Bullying week 

 We have published our coverage of the curriculum in our curriculum newsletters along with 

curriculum parent meetings in September so that families are more aware of what their 

child will be learning in school 

 We have responded to concerns about homework by making these paper based and more 

creative with links to the current learning 

 With a new leadership structure, concerns are being managed in a more streamlined way, 

with the child’s class teacher as the first point of contact 

 We have appointed a new SEND learning support assistant, Mrs Farrell, who will be working 

alongside our SENCo, Miss Pincombe, ensuring that all of our pupils are given the support 

they need 

 We promote our high expectations through the use of our school values and our celebration 

assemblies which are held on a weekly basis 

 We have introduced our new after school clubs to offer our pupils a greater range of 

opportunities to engage in a range of activities at no extra cost to our families 

As always, thank you for your continued support. We know that we won’t always get everything 

right, but we will continue to strive to do our best for our families and ensure that our pupils learn in 

a safe and happy environment.  

Many thanks  

 

Mrs R Carlyle 

Headteacher 

http://www.kgacollegepark.uk/

